
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

7th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to be able to share with you some more information about the 

fantastic after school activity clubs that will be running after February half term. 

We are continuously reviewing our clubs to ensure our pupils are given a variety to 

choose from, as well as taking into account any staffing changes and requirements. 

Due to these factors, we may not be able to always offer clubs to every year group. 

We are looking for options for after the Easter break already and will communicate 

with you once plans are finalised. 

Fizz Pop Science is due to deliver its last session on Tuesday 22nd February, to make 

up for the lost session this half term. 

 

 

Match Attax 

 

All Year Groups 

Match Attax has taken the world by storm! Ms Ellis and Mr Chilton will run a swap 

shop for any children wishing to swap their Match Attax cards. This will not be a 

weekly group, but we will communicate the dates once they have been decided. 

The first session will be on Wednesday 23rd February. 

 

Running time: Three 45 mins sessions TBC, running after school from 3:15-4pm 

First session on Wednesday 23rd February. 

Spaces: Unlimited but all children wanting to attend need to book in 

Cost: Free of charge 

 

 



 

 

Film Club 

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 

Restarting on Monday 21st February and running every Monday throughout the 

whole year, this club will be led by Mr Chilton. In connection with intofilm.org, 

students will watch and review films. They will also become a member of 

intofilm.org and have the opportunity to create online reviews for them which 

gives them a chance of winning a fortnightly Amazon gift card. We have already 

had a winner in school! Following this, all aspects of film making will be looked at 

and children will start to create and produce their own films! 

 

Running time: 13th Sept 2021 – July 2022 

Payable half termly, your place in the club will be renewed each 

half term when you will be given the option to pay again if they 

wish to remain at the club 

Spaces: Currently offered to those already in the Club (payment item 

assigned to those pupils)  

5 spaces are available, please contact the office if interested 

Cost: £38.50 for current half term (7 weeks at £5.50 each week) 

 

Football Club 

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 

Ms Ellis and Mr Shaikh will be taking football training for years 4,5 and 6 on 

Mondays. These sessions are with a view to develop our school’s Football team 

moving forward in the years to come. The school team will compete in 

local competitions and will be picked primarily from Year 6, (this is the case for 

most schools) but by including years 4 and 5 we hope that we can prepare and 

create strong school teams for years to come.  

 

Running time: 25th October 2021 – July 2022 

Payable half termly, your place in the club will be renewed each 

half term when you will be given the option to pay again if they 

wish to remain at the club. 

Spaces: 25 places, first come first served.  

Cost: £24.50 for current half term (7 weeks at £3.50 each week) 

 

 

                                                                              



 

 

Netball Club 

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 

Miss Marshall and Mrs Mason will lead netball training for years 4, 5 and 6 every 

Tuesday. They will also be looking to develop a school team which will compete in 

local competitions within the Bee Netball Network and other matches against 

local schools. The school team will be picked primarily from Year 6, (this is the case 

for most schools) but by including years 4 and 5 we hope that we can prepare 

and create strong school teams for years to come.  

 

Running time: 25th October 2021 – July 2022 

Payable half termly, your place in the club will be renewed each 

half term when you will be given the option to pay again if they 

wish to remain at the club. 

Spaces: 30 places, first come first served 

Cost: £24.50 for current half term (7 weeks at £3.50 each week) 

 

 

Mini Beasts 

Club 

 

Years 4, 5 and 6 

On Wednesdays, Mrs Potter will teach children about various bugs and insects and 

their habitats in Mini Beasts Club. Over the course of the 7 weeks, the children will 

learn about various species and how they live, as well as the purpose of our bug 

hotel. The bug hotel will be revamped, and the children will also get to make their 

own mini bug hotel to take home. 

 

               
 

Running time: 23rd February to 6th April 2022 

Payable half termly for this block only. 

Spaces: 15 places available, first come first served 

Cost: £38.50 for current half term (7 weeks at £5.50 each week) 

 

 



 

 

Multisports 

Club 

 

EYFS and Year 1 

Miss Marshall and Mrs Sukennikova will run a Multisports club on Mondays for pupils 

in EYFS and Year 1. A variety of activities and sports will be introduced to the 

children throughout the next few weeks. They will be able to practice various skills 

as well as being part of a team, encouraging one another to do well. 

       

Running time: 21st February to 4th April 2022 

Payable half termly for this block only.  

Spaces: 15 places available, first come first served 

Cost: £24.50 for current half term (7 weeks at £3.50 each week) 

 

All of the clubs will be bookable and payable for on ParentPay. The clubs will only be 

visible to the parents of children that are eligible to book them (i.e. children in year 1 

will only be able to see clubs available for year 1 children). If you are able to book 

and pay for a club then their place in that club is then booked and guaranteed, 

you will not receive another confirmation email. 

All clubs will be running 3:15pm to 4:30pm, except for Multisports which will finish at 

4:15pm. Once you have booked a club you will receive further information with 

details about anything your child may need to bring (sport’s kit, etc) and where they 

need to be collected from. 

If you are booking an activity club and no longer require your afterschool club 

booking for that day, please inform the school office. If you still require your child to 

attend afterschool club after the activity club, please get in touch and we will book 

them into the short session option. 

There is an expectation that any clubs booked and paid for will be attended for the 

whole half term unless there are extenuating circumstances. If you miss out on 

booking your desired club this time, please be assured that there will be plenty of 

opportunities coming up later in the year. 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

Stephen Snelson    Rachel Watts 

Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


